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Happy 30th Birthday His Nesting Place
April 9, 1983 – April 9, 2013

Please save this flyer and prayerfully consider having 
either Dr. Al and/or Judy come to your church, club, 
organization, or civic group. There are still many 
churches that have never had a Pro-Life speaker.
 
We’re ready.  The time is now! Call us at (562)234-5254 or 
(562)234-5291 or His Nesting Place (562)422-2137. You 
can also e-mail us at ahoward @hisnestingplace.org

Dr. Al and Judy Howard the founders of His Nesting Place (HNP), a pro-life 
ministry in Long Beach, CA.  His Nesting Place makes room at the inn, like in the 
story of the Good Samaritan who brought the dying, wounded man to life when 
he took him to the Inn. HNP brings women to their “Inn,” their home for unwed 
mothers whose babies would be aborted if they did not. Almost 30 years ago, 
in April 1983, “Your Mission: Do Something about Abortion” was what Pastor 
Al heard the Lord speak at a prayer conference. The proof is in the evidence 
of saved lives as they have obeyed and have been saving children’s lives from 
being aborted almost every day. Thousands are alive that would have perished 
if they had ignored His mandate.
 
On January 22, 2013 HNP observed the 40th Anniversary of the infamous Roe 
v. Wade decision and there are 55 million dead children to show for it. I literally 
hate to see that date come around.

There are three other anniversary dates right around the corner that make them 
happy. On April 9 His Nesting Place will be 30 years old and on April 26, Dr. Al 
will be 75 years young.  Also on May 5, Judy and Al will celebrate 34 years of 
marriage.

Recently Dr. Al stepped out of his role as Pastor at His Nesting Place Church 
after serving in that capacity for almost forty years. It was a difficult decision 
for them to make. They want to spend their last years and energy speaking 
wherever God will open a door. 

www.hisnestingplace.org

Needs for His Nesting Place
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• Part-time Secretary
• Pick-up Truck
• Cars needed for moms
• Computer instructor (Volunteer)

Thank You to all
His Nesting Place Supporters!!!

Some of His Nesting Place mothers at Women 
of Faith enjoying a Valentine’s Dinner.

Dr. Al & Judy Howard
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From Our Pregnancy Help Center

Mama’s Good Health Report by Papa

Jessica’s Testimony

Spring Bouquet of Recent Babies Born at His Nesting Place

My name is Jessica Rodriguez and I am 27 years old. Before I 
came to live at His Nesting Place my life was in turmoil. I was 
struggling so much. I had been married to someone who had 
physically abused me and cheated on me. When he found out I 
was pregnant, he shot at my house and almost killed me. He was 
so horrible I wanted to abort the baby just so I would forget him. I 
made at least four appointments to have an abortion. 

How I thank God I didn’t. My husband is now in jail for 15 years 
for attempted murder. I prayed very diligently for the Lord to open 

up a door for me to be in a safe and stable environment where I could have my baby and get my other two 
children back. God has used His Nesting Place to save my life and I am so happy to be here. This place 
has been so helpful! This is the first chance I have ever had in my life to focus on what’s most important - 
putting God first and foremost.

I am attending a wonderful program every day where I take classes such as parenting, domestic violence, 
life skills, stress and anger management, etc. 

My goals are to have a stable, happy life with my children and to raise them to love the Lord. I also want to 
become an LVN someday. My son, Gabriel Francis Rodriguez, was born February 27, 2013.

Results January to February 2013:  19 babies saved from Abortion!
Men are getting hurt too!  On March 5, 2013, I arrived at the abortion clinic in Long Beach to do sidewalk 
counseling.  There was a 21-year-old African-American man who arrived and, as he got out of his luxurious 
car, rushed past me inside the clinic.  All I was able to say to him was that God can help you.  Some pro-
lifers who were there with me said he wouldn’t listen.  At that moment, I briefly prayed and asked the Lord 
to give me an opportunity to talk to him.  Within 15 minutes, he came back out of the clinic.  I approached 
him again and asked him if he would give me a  minute to talk to him.  He agreed.  I felt led to tell him that 
God is the solution and that He loved him.  He broke down in tears and shared with me that he just found 
out that his girlfriend had aborted a baby when she was five months pregnant.  He questioned me again and 
again.  “Why would someone do that?”  I responded to him that she didn’t want to hear God and it was the 
consequences of disobedience.  He also shared with me that he has a wonderful relationship with God, but 
fell into an ungodly relationship with this girl.  I was very much moved and I felt that God wanted to restore 
him.  I asked if I could pray for him.  He agreed.  We prayed and he asked God to forgive him.  

He asked me, “Would you remember me in your prayers?”  With tears rolling down my face, I told him I 
would as I would not forget him … because his name is Chris, the same as my own son.

Vianey

Answered Prayers
On February 27, we received some of the best news we’ve had in years! As most of you know, Judy has 
been injecting herself daily with medication for the last several months for her Acromegaly (brain tumor). 
The medical report for the first time was positive. Her doctor informed her that the blood test results were 
normal; no signs of abnormal amount of growth hormones in her system. We rejoice in God’s goodness 
toward us.  For all of you who have been praying for her, thank you, and thank you for your continued 
prayers. We deeply appreciate your love and support toward us. 

God Bless you,

Dr. Al Howard

Gabriel

Justice

Precious, saved from abortion

Jeremiah Michael

Heaven
Please make your donation payable to His Nesting Place.

Credit card donations require a minimum of $25.00 
Please use envelope provided.
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